
From: Darron Barksdale <Dbarksd757@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/9/2018 3:38:47 PM
Subject: Re: Pharmacist on Esteem Database

To the Honorable Lt Governor Kevin Bryant,
Thank you so much for looking into this matter. It has completely devastated my career. But I have faith in God it will be resolved.
Best Regards,
Darron Barksdale, Rph

Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 9, 2018, at 3:28 PM, Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> Good Afternoon Darron, 
> 
> Senator Alexander serves on two committees that might have interest in taking testimony in this issue. Please contact him at your 
convenience.
> 
> Best Regards,
> Kevin L. Bryant
> Lieutenant Governor
> LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
> 803-734-5280 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Darron Barksdale [mailto:Dbarksd757@aol.com] 
> Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 12:22 PM
> To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
> Subject: Pharmacist on Esteem Database
> 
> Kevin,
> Were you ever able to find anything in regard to this disaster database? To google it search Esteem Database. It’s baffling it’s a 
business secret til you’re on it and feel it’s affects. I think it may require something with the EEOC. I’d like to get Alan Wilson’s 
thoughts. It has made others unmarketable and homeless because they are no longer considered in their job field. I’d like to have a 
forum to speak about this in the state house in front of employeement/ business people. China is implementing a point system in 2020 
that will rank your character/ integrity by others opinion of you. I’d hate to see the implications of that here.
> Darron Barksdale,Rph
> 
> Sent from my iPhone
> 
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